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Last Meeting 
Anna West  -  How the Modern Pharmacy Serves 

the Community 

 
 

Anna & Helen from TerryWhite Chemmart Lindisfarne Pharmacy talked about some 
of the modern services their pharmacy delivers – these include: 

- Home delivery of medications & supplies 

- Flu Shots 

- Blister packs of prescribed medications 

- On Line ordering with either delivery or click & collect of orders 

- Pharmaceutical review of medications being taken 

- ……and of course great customer service! 

 
Based on the number of questions after the presentation, members attending were 
very interested to find out more about the services offered.  Thank you Anna & Helen 
for a great insight into one of our local businesses. 
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……and President Mike inducts another 3 new 
members! 

  
Welcome Emma (Satellite Club) and Elizabeth & Grant (RCOL) 

 
RCOL Presentation to the Risdon Vale 

Neighbourhood Centre made possible by a 
“Stronger Communities Grant” 

 

  



 

Update from our President 
 
District Assembly was held on 22nd May in Deloraine.  The District Budget for 2021-
22 was set so all our Club Board needs now is the July exchange rate for US$ so that 
they can set the annual membership fee for our Club.  It is likely to be at least $20 
more than last year. 
 
There were two main themes at the District Assembly.  The first was a focus on 
membership and Mark Huddleston, the guest speaker gave a detailed outline of the 
importance of changing how clubs organise their meetings, look after their existing 
members, find projects that members can get enthusiastic about, be inclusive when 
recruiting new members and above all have fun together.  The second part of his talk 
was about the need to start new Rotary Clubs that were different in some way to the 
existing clubs around them.  The Rotary Club of Lindisfarne was mentioned as a good 
example of what was being suggested at least half a dozen times, but so were West 
Burnie, Howrah, North Hobart and Sandy Bay, who are all doing well this year. 
 
The second theme was Incoming District Governor Heather Chong’s call to arms for 
clubs in District 9830 to find some sort of project for 2021-22 that will benefit the 
homeless in Tasmania.  Our Satellite Club, Clarence Sunrise has hit the ground 
running and has already started collecting food hampers to help City Mission feed 
people over winter.  The challenge is just in time for incoming President Stephen 
Bray to take on. 
 
Last Friday RCOL handed over a new ride on mower, a whipper snipper and 
consumables including safety equipment, to the Risdon Vale Neighbourhood Centre.  
This was made possible via a Commonwealth Government Stronger Communities 
Grant, made available by Julie Collins office.  A big thankyou to Chris Woodward and 
Ted Kulinski who identified the need with the Neighbourhood Centre, applied for the 
Grant and purchased the equipment.  Ted & Chris were there on the day for the 
handover with Julie Collins and were thanked by everyone involved. 
 
Don’t forget our social event at the end of this month.  Put 30th June in your diary 
now.  More details this Wednesday.  
 
The District Changeover Lunch will be at noon in Campbell Town on Sunday 27th 
June.  If any of our new members would like to attend they would be very welcome.  
It would be a good way to meet Rotarians from other Clubs and should be a good day.  
Talk to me on Wednesday if you are interested. 
 
Our Changeover Dinner this year will actually be a change over and will be on 7th 
July at the Bowls Club. 
 
Mike Patten 



MEETING ROSTER 
 

This Meeting 
 

2 June 
Ted Laing  -  New 

Member Talk 
 

Chair:            Allan M 
Reception:  Beth K/ Margot P 
Set Up:         Peter O, Chris W, 
                        Dante B 

Next Meeting 
 

16 June 
Alan Thompson  -  

Clarence City Council 
Cultural History Officer 

 
Chair:            Kathy H 
Reception:  Raj S/Stephen B 
Set Up:         TBA 

Last Meeting 
 

19 May 
Anna West  -  How the 

Modern Pharmacy 
Serves the Community 

 
 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

 

PROGRAM  - 2021  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

 

Date Speaker Topic 

   

June 2 Ted Laing New Member Talk 

June 9 Board Meeting  
June 16 Alan Thompson - Clarence City Council 

Cultural History officer 
Local history talk 

June 30  Social event  -  High Tea & history talk at 
Hobart Town Tea Rooms, 147 Macquarie 
Street  -  5.45pm to 7.30pm  -  $25 per 
head  -  numbers & payment to Margaret C 
by 26 June  -  Mobile 0438 378 214 

Guest Speaker:  Ron Christie 

July 7 President Mike Patten - Changeover 
dinner 

President’s Report 

 
 

 
  



 

 

Did You Know? 
 

 

Only accredited members of RCOL are authorised to tow and use the RCOL 

BBQ Trailer.   They must check tyre pressures, vehicle to trailer connections 

and all lights before use.  
 

 

THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 
(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via email or on social media) 

 

   

      



Announcements 

 

 
 

Excerpt from Bulletin of 

 

 
  



 

 

 


